
FAASTeam Greater Chicago FSDO presents:

Service Bulletins and the Aircraft Owner

Aircraft component Service Bulletins provided by
the manufacturer are created in response to
servicing issues that may affect airworthiness.
Depending on circumstances, compliance with
Service Bulletins may or may not be mandatory,
but they should always be considered to ensure
continued airworthiness.
Online access to Service Bulletins and Service
Instructions is readily available to aircraft owners,
pilots and mechanics.
Directions: For those flying in, park on the ramp in front of
the administration building. Those driving to the event may
park in the lot south of the EAA clubhouse on the south side
of the field.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


